
PRIDE LAUNCH for New Students 

Launching to Leesville... 

Pride Launch is a camp for     

Freshmen and Transfer students                

to gather information about 

Leesville, tour the school, and 

meet friends. 

It is also a time for  parents to hear from                        

administrators, staff, and the PTSA about 

what to expect as part of the Leesville  

community. 

August 22 
8:00 a.m.—     

10:30  a.m. 

Parents are invited to 

stay for a parent-only             

informational          

session  

Ask A Teacher A Question Submission 

Get the insider scoop on academics, classroom                  

expectations, technology use, school culture, and policies 

from a Leesville Road High School teacher! Ask below:  

http://bit.ly/PrideLaunch19 

http://bit.ly/PrideLaunch19

